
 
CONNECTICUT VALLEY VIZSLA CLUB, INC. (CVVC) 

 2015 DUES NOTICE 
 
It’s that time again!  CVVC’s annual dues for 2015 are payable July 1. The amounts are $25.00 for an individual membership and $30.00 for a family 
membership.  Please pay your dues promptly to ensure inclusion in the membership directory and donor lists. If payment is not received by July 31, 
2015, your membership will lapse and you will need to reapply for membership. CVVC has a very busy schedule planned for the next year, so your 
dues are being put to good use!  We have two specialty shows and a supported entry, along with our annual hunt test weekend, our Fall field trial, 
winter fun day, and field fun day.   
 
If you haven’t come to a meeting in a while, we hope you will join us soon.  Information on all upcoming events and meeting programs will be 
published in the newsletter and on our web site (www.ctvalleyvizslaclub.org). If you have any interest in becoming more actively involved in club 
activities or in serving on one of our standing committees, please let one of our officers or board members know.  We would love to have your help.  
 
We welcome your donations to our breed rescue fund (to help CVVC pay expenses for dogs in its rescue program) and to our Health Fund (to 
support research and help club members participate in research studies). Trophy donations are also needed to continue CVVC’s great tradition of 
awarding beautiful trophies at our specialties, supported entries and field events.  The trophy donation form is attached. You may either pick a 
specific award for a specific event or you may make a designated contribution to your favorite venue(s) via the General Trophy Fund. Due to a 
change in by-laws, our fiscal year goes from June 1st to May 31st.  We thank you for any monies you can send to support these causes. 
 
Since most of our communication now happens electronically, it is important that we have up to date e-mail information for all members so please be 
sure to include the form below with your dues payment.  We also want to make members aware of our Facebook page and join the CT Valley Vizsla 
Club Facebook group. 
 
 
Please print the information below even if nothing has changed.  (If there is any change in your address, telephone or e-mail, please check 
here ______ so our records can be updated.) 
 
Name(s)  ____________________________________________________________________________ 
Address  ____________________________________________________________________________ 
  ____________________________________________________________________________ 
Telephone ____________________________________________________________________________ 
E-Mail  ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Type of Membership Renewal:   (   ) Family $30.00          (   ) Individual $25.00  $____________ 
Trophy Donation (Please attach the trophy donation form to this dues notice)  $____________ 
Health Issues Fund Contribution:       $____________ 
Breed Rescue Fund Contribution:       $____________ 
 
Total Enclosed:         $____________ 
 

PLEASE PAY YOUR DUES BEFORE JULY 31, 2015 TO ENSURE CONTINUED MEMBERSHIP.  
Checks should be payable to CVVC, Inc. and mailed to:  

Debbie Loomis (CVVC Membership Chairman) 
235 Ames Road 

Hampden, MA 01036 

http://www.ctvalleyvizslaclub.org/

